
March 23,2009 

KY Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

PUBLIC SEffVICE 
GoMMlssloN 

Gentlemen: 

I am writing to express my opposition to the water rate increase proposed by Water Service 
Corporation of KY, PSC Case No. 2008-00563. We are a small community composed mainly of 
seniors and low income families. It is hard to meet our present water / sewer obligations without a 
rate increase. 

Most of us cannot afford the time or expense to travel to Frankfort. It would be most helpful if 
PSC could schedule a public meeting in our community or nearby where we could have a chance 
to express our concerns. 

Yours truly, 

- 

Mrs. Pat Johnson 


